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ICCF Congress 2009
Leeds - England
September 12 to September 19, 2009
Dear chess friends,

On behalf of the BFCC (British Federation for Correspondence Chess) we are very pleased and honoured to invite you and your families to the 2009 ICCF Congress which will be held in Leeds, England from September 12 to September 19, 2009.

Leeds is the major city of the county of Yorkshire with a population of over 760,000 and is rapidly growing. A special website has been created http://www.leeds09.com  where you will find further information on Leeds, correspondence chess in England, and detailed information on the Congress. 
The Congress will be held at the Village Hotel and Conference Centre which is situated in a suburb of Leeds called Headingley. This is a short taxi or bus ride from the centre of Leeds itself. For more information, press the links “Accommodation” and “Venue”. 

Delegates and ICCF officials planning to attend the Congress are requested to complete the Booking form (see link on the website or the attachment provided) and e-mail to us as soon as possible.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any additional information.

Amici Sumus!

Andrew Dearnley
International Secretary
British Federation for Correspondence Chess
e-mail : andrewdearnley@yahoo.co.uk 
Neil Limbert

Assistant International Secretary

e-mail: neil.limbert@tiscali.co.uk 
